THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF VERNON

MEMORANDUM
TO: Patti Bridal, Chief Administrative Officer FILE: 0230-20/0540
PC: Kevin Po_olfa, Dir_ector, Community Safety, Lands DATE: 30 March 2023
and Administration
FROM: Janice Nicol, Manager, Legislative Services

SUBJECT: NORTH OKANAGAN CANADA DAY SOCIETY — COUCIL REPRESENTATIVE

In 2022, the City was advised that members of the North Okanagan Canada Society
would not be continuing the organization of Canada Day celebrations due to a lack of
volunteers. The City passed the following resolution (declassified on April 25, 2022):

‘THAT Council direct Administration, on behalf of the North Okanagan
Canada Day Society, to reach out to the community to seek energetic
volunteers to participate in the Canada Day Committee to plan and
implement Canada Day celebrations in 2022 and 2023;

AND FURTHER, that those interested community members be invited
to aftend a meeting at City Hall on May 11, 2022.’

The North Okanagan Canada Day Society has a new president, Mayla Janzen. Ms.
Janzen is requesting a Council representative be appointed in preparation for 2023
Canada Day celebrations (Attachment 1). The previous appointed Council representative
was Scott Anderson.

RECOMMENDATION:

THAT Council appoint (to be cited by Council) as the Council representative for the North
Okanagan Canada Day Society until December 2023.

Respectfully submitted:
Attachment 1 — March 24, 2023 Email from Mayla Janzen

Approved for the Agenda by the CA /’7
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ATTACHMENT 1
City Reception

From: North Okanagan Canada Day <nocds.1867@gmau.cuimn>
Sent: Friday, March 24, 2023 9:00 AM

To: City Reception

Subject: Council Representation

Hello Mayor and Council,

Our society previously worked with Scott Anderson, and as we're planning out events for this year we could use a liaison
within council again to verify some things and prepare for a presentation.

Thank you kindly,

Mayla Janzen, President

North Okanagan Canada Day Society

nocds.1867 @gmail.com

https://nocds.ca

Society Number: S0065423
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